
Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project accomplishments in 2012: 
 

• Hosted the Wild and Scenic Film Festival on tour in 
Flagstaff, AZ for an audience of nearly 300 people.  This was 
our biggest event to date!  Please save the date for our 4th 
Annual Wild & Scenic Film Festival and silent auction on 
Friday, March 8th, 2013. 

• Launched a new and improved website at 
www.gcwolfrecovery.org where you can sign up 
automatically for our action e-mail list, see photos of our 
adventures, read wolf news from our region, purchase unique 
items in our Lobo Marketplace, and donate securely online! 

• Met with Grand Canyon National Park superintendent, David 
Uberuaga, and park staff to discuss wolf recovery and 
National Park Service participation in recovery planning.   

• Coordinated over 100 volunteers to participate in the Paseo del Lobo relay hike!  
The Paseo del Lobo campaign was featured on the websites, e-newsletters, and 
facebook pages of Mexicanwolves.org, the National WolfWatcher Coalition, and 
Defenders of Wildlife.  

• Our staff was selected to attend an environmental leadership training program. 
 
• Conducted wolf outreach tables at the Flagstaff Earth Day Celebration, Flagstaff 

Hullabaloo, events at the Orpheum Theater, and two weekends at the North Rim.   
 
• Provided public presentations and discussions about wolves at Earth Hour for 

children in Flagstaff, Grand Canyon school, Alpine Community Center, White 
Mountain Nature Center, Canyon Point Campground, and the Shrine of the Ages 
Auditorium at the South Rim of the Grand Canyon. 

 
• Supported the public in submitting comments on the Kaibab National Forest Draft 

Environmental Impact Statement for the Forest Plan Revisions. 
 
• Aided wolf proponents in submitting over 125 signatures on a letter to 

the Regional Director of the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service to request 
more releases of Mexican wolves into the wild. 

• Assisted numerous volunteers to write comments and speak out for 
wolves at a public meeting held by the Mexican wolf Reintroduction 
Project field team and the Arizona Game and Fish Department 
Commission meeting. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support of the Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project! 
 

http://www.gcwolfrecovery.org/

